Patricia Davis

Thank you Dept of Ecology for your endless effort to try to protect our breathing air and the
environment as company after company continues to poison us and the planet. I have read the
material and FULLY support Dept of Ecology's suggestions. Actually: I think there should be
stronger constraints and 'proof'.



